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Subject: Product change notification 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear customers, 
 
Targeting to optimize quality of our products and to improve their use, we decided to change packing 
conditions for the product R125054901. 

By the past, the half front body was inserted in the connector just having retention by the material 
friction. We identified there is a risk to lose the front half body when handling the product. 
In parallel, we evaluated cable assembly could be improved if this front half body is slided in a second 
time onto the cable. 

For those reasons, R125054901 will be packed from now with one conditioner for half front body and 
one conditioner for the other connector sub-assembly. 

I remind you R125054901W remains in our offer if any need for individual packing conditions. 

I attach to this document the new TDS. 

 

Application date :  

 
 

Sincerely yours 
 
 

Pierrick MOREL  
 

RF Product Manager 

    


